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Water Network Study Completed 
May cause Water Discoloration 

 
 
(Kahnawá:ke – 28, Kentenhkó:wa/November 2006) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawá:ke would like to inform all Kahnawakehró:non that the Water Network 
Study, which began 30 Kenténha/October, has now been completed. The valves 
that were shut off during the study are to be re-opened today and water pressure 
in various parts of the network will be restored.   
 
You may experience water discoloration during this brief period. In such cases, 
just let your tap run until it clears up. 
  
For more information please contact Technical Services @ 450-635-1016  
 
 
 
 
We are requesting that this PSA be broadcast today November 28, 2006  
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